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Minutes 
Commission on Staff Policies and Affairs 
March 26, 2014 ~ 2:00 p.m. ~ 325 Burruss 

 
 

Present: Bonnie Alberts, Judy Alford, Dan Cook, Jay Crone, Catherine 
Caldwell, Mary Christian, Judy Jones, Hal Irvin, Michael Muldoon, 
Becky Saylors, Christine Snider, Robert Sumichrast  

 
Absent: Carolyne Dudding, Kim Dulaney, Tom Kaloupek, and Amy Tunison  
 
Guest: Chris Rahmes 
 
 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 2:03 p.m. The agenda was approved as 
presented. The minutes from the February meeting were approved electronically.   
 
President’s Award and Governor’s Award – Chris Rahmes 
Chris Rahmes spoke with the commission regarding the online process for the 
President’s Award and the Governor’s Award. There were some issues with 
logging in this year, which will be corrected for next year. It was noted by Chris that 
a majority of the nominations were not started until the final week. Chris answered 
several questions regarding the online process and cleared up the confusion. 
Discussion continued on this topic with possible ideas for the future.    
 
Volunteers – CEOD or Employee Benefits Committee 
Dan Cook requested names for CEOD and the Employee Benefits Committee that 
will be submitted to the President’s Office for approval. The following people 
volunteered for the Employee Benefits Committee: Bonnie Alberts, Kim Dulaney, 
Becky Saylors and Christine Snider. The following employee volunteered for 
CEOD: Judy Alford. 
 
Other Business 
No other business. 
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:06 p.m.  The 
next meeting will be April 23, 2014 from 2:00-3:30 in room 325 Burruss.  
 
*The April meeting was cancelled. The last meeting of the year will be May 28, 
2014 from 2:00 – 3:30 in room 325 Burruss.      
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Sherri Albert 
CSPA Support Staff         


